From: seasonalrateclass

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Thursday, March 18, 2021 9:10:37 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, March 14, 2021 7:48 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-14

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Bill Troupe

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

We're not comfortable with our bill increasing by 100% when we will not be using any more hydro than we already
use. This decision really eliminates the motivation to conserve our hydro consumption. We are the fifth customer
from the beginning of the line with 20+ more customers past us whom have much larger properties and use at least 7
times more hydro than we do and they will all be receiving minimal increases while we will get a 100% increase?
Where is the rationale in this decision when the hydro is traveling right past us on the same line?

How was it determined that we were put into this R2 class when there are approximately 30 customers on this line?
Is the hydro coming from the Bruce Nuclear plant or from Toronto? This is unacceptable.





